
 
 
Dear Residents of the Village of Loch Lloyd: 
 

My name is Andrew Elsberry, and I am honored to once again announce my candidacy for Trustee of our 
cherished Village of Loch Lloyd. Our community is more than just a place to live—it is a sanctuary of 
natural beauty, tranquility and shared values. As we look to the future, we face important decisions that will 
shape Loch Lloyd for generations. Now, more than ever, we need Trustees who bring not only professional 
expertise and a deep understanding of our Village’s needs but also integrity, transparency and an 
unwavering commitment to public service. 
 

I am a mergers and acquisitions partner at Kutak Rock LLP. In my professional life, I advise businesses, 
investors and executives in complex transactions, requiring negotiation, strategic thinking and thoughtful 
decision-making—all essential skills for responsible governance. Through navigating intricate legal 
landscapes and facilitating agreements among diverse stakeholders, I have honed my ability to find common 
ground and drive meaningful outcomes. Furthermore, my professional experience has instilled in me a 
commitment to thorough analysis and thoughtful decision-making. I understand the importance of 
balancing competing interests while always prioritizing the long-term well-being of the community. 
 

Beyond my professional career, I also serve on the Village’s Planning and Zoning Commission, where I 
played a significant role in, among other things, shaping the Master Land Use Plan. Through this 
experience, I have engaged directly with residents, deepened my understanding of our governance structure 
and become well-versed in the issues facing our Village. 
 

But above all, I am a resident of Loch Lloyd, just like you. My wife, Tempe, and I are raising our two young 
sons, Teddy and Arthur, here, alongside six members of our extended family. Like you, we chose this 
Village because it is more than just a place to live—it is a unique sanctuary of natural beauty, openness and 
a strong sense of community. That is why I am so deeply invested in Loch Lloyd’s long-term success. 
 

As your Trustee, I will leverage my legal experience, my deep knowledge of our community and my 
commitment to public service to ensure transparent and accountable governance, advocate for responsible 
fiscal management, champion initiatives that enhance the quality of life for all residents and preserve the 
unique character of Loch Lloyd. Further, as I have repeatedly made clear, I am committed to the principle 
that public questions should be decided by the public. While some may feel that they can govern our 
community for us better than we can for ourselves, I do not. If elected, I pledge to stay true to this principle 
and continue to serve and zealously advocate for each of you to preserve and enhance our beloved home 
for generations, as you envision it. 
 

Thank you for considering me as your candidate. If you have any questions or would like to discuss my 
candidacy, please feel free to contact me at (816) 809-8098 or at andrew@elsberrysite.com. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
____________________________________ 
Andrew Westlake Elsberry 
16750 S. Village Drive 


